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Good maorning everyone

Mow that the vehicle registration has been completed we would like to remind everyone that if you do not
have a blue or yellow sticker an your vehicle it is likely that the vehicle will be towed. Please consider this your
reminder notice. If you have not registered your vehicle please call me (603) 429-2019 ext 338 and make an
appointment to meet me at the property. Please do not park at the property especially in the visitor lot.

Also please remind your guests that they cannot park in the lots designated for permits only vehicles. The
only place a visitor may park is in the visitor lot in front of the clubhouse.

lohn's Wrecking is the tow company for this property and may be maonitoring the site at any time. We do not
want to have cars towed from this property so your attention to this matter is kindly needed.

COn the evening of March 22nd a vehicle with the plate number 392 6782 was parked not anly in the permit
parking area, it was parked in a numbered space. Please make sure to ask any guest coming to your home
where they have parked.

Thank you in advance.

Connie Garland
Harvard Management Solutions Inc.



